
 

NEWSLETTER    ISSUE 6 DECEMBER 2006 

Seasons greetings from all of us at Berkhamsted Dental Practice. 

We hope you like this year's Christmas card – time for a changefrom the cartoon caricatures! 
As always there’s plenty of news to share with you: 

NEW TEAM MEMBER  
Sue Benton joined us as a Dental surgery assistant in September as we said goodbye to 
Sylvia who has moved on to work in the Department of Oral Surgery & Orthodontics at 
Watford General Hospital. 

We welcomed Hygienist Estelle Elias back from maternity leave in February. Her Daughter 
Eleanor is one year old now. Along with her brother Ben they keep Estelle busy busy busy but 
she is still available for appointments on Tuesdays! Jane is available for appointments on 
Mondays, Wednesdays, Thursdays and some Fridays and Saturdays. Our Hygienists are a 
key part of the preventative programme we offer- helping our patients maintain clean and 
healthy mouths. As the ever increasing number of TV lifestyle shows reveal a healthy mouth 
is an important part of all round general heath. 

MARATHON WOMAN  
Claire completed a marathon sponsoredwalk along the Grand Union 
Canal in June. A big thank you to everyonewho helped her raise over 
£300 for the St Francis Hospice. Despite it being one of the hottest 
days of the summer Claire completed the 26.2miles in a blistering 
pace. She’s obviously got the bug as she’s gone onto secure a place to 
run the London Marathon in 2007! 

SUGGESTIONS PLEASE!  
We are always keen to improve the service we offer and the quality of the experience our patients 
receive when they visit Berkhamsted Dental Practice. Whether its new treatments or just new, more 
colourful uniforms, we’re always looking to develop. At your next visit you’ll see we’ve introduced a 
“Suggestions Box” at reception. Please feel free to make any suggestions or comments – or just speak 
to one of our team! 

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
From 

John O’Grady, Claire Rogers and all the team at Berkhamsted Dental Practice 
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